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Nicola Gunn

From: planning

Subject: FW: 3/2017/0232 - Land east of Chipping Lane, Longridge

 

From: NWNorthPlanning [mailto:CLPlanning@environment-agency.gov.uk]  

Sent: 17 March 2017 15:50 
To: planning 

Subject: 3/2017/0232 - Land east of Chipping Lane, Longridge 

 

The Environment Agency are not required to formally comment on the above application for the following reason(s): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The application is to vary Condition 8 (drainage) of planning permission 3/2014/0764. Surface water issues in 

relation to major developments are under the remit of the Lead Local Flood Authority and, as such, they should be 

consulted on this application. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Alexander Hazel 

Planning Advisor, Sustainable Places 

Environment Agency - Cumbria & Lancashire Area 

  

Lutra House, Dodd Way, Off Seedlee Road, Walton Summit, Bamber Bridge, Preston PR5 8BX 

020 302 51215 

CLPlanning@environment-agency.gov.uk 

  

Working in partnership to enable sustainable growth and create better places for people and wildlife 

  

Follow us on Twitter @EnvAgencyNW  

Visit the website - https://www.gov.uk/environment-agency 

Visit our blog - https://environmentagency.blog.gov.uk/ 

  

 
 

 

 
 

Flood Risk Standing Advice (FRSA) should have been applied  

It is not listed in the 'When to Consult the Environment Agency' document or in the 

Development Management Procedure Order 2015 / General Permitted Development Order 

2015 

 

We are no longer commenting on the discharge/variation of surface water drainage 

conditions we requested prior to April 2015 as this responsibility has transferred to the Lead 

Local Flood Authority. 

X 

Local Guidance should have been applied  

Valid consultation as FRSA does not apply but development is minor/not high risk   

Valid consultation but unable to respond due to workload  
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Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you 

have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it 

and do not copy it to anyone else. 

 

We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check 

any attachment before opening it. 

We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked to under the 

Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation.  Email messages and 

attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by 

someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes. 

     Click here to report this email as spam 

 

 


